
Oklahoma Energy Football Club is making a “pitch”, and we hope you will help!
At OEFC, we believe that every child with a passion for soccer deserves the opportunity to
play, learn, and grow within a supportive and inclusive environment. However, financial
barriers often hinder these dreams. We are thrilled to announce the establishment of the
Oklahoma Energy FC Players’ Endowment Fund, designed to address this challenge directly.

Contributions to the endowment, managed by the Oklahoma City Community Foundation, will
directly impact the lives of underprivileged children by covering the essential costs
associated with soccer participation. The fund will not only support current players but also
serve as a perpetual resource for generations to come. 

Our mission at OEFC is clear – to provide the best development and competition for players of
all levels in our state. With your support, we aim to eliminate financial barriers, allowing every
child who loves soccer to participate fully. Through this Endowment, Donors can rest assured
that their money is directly contributing to the development and well-being of aspiring young
athletes.

As we continue to strive for excellence in our programs, we invite you to join us in building a
legacy of accessibility, inclusivity, and passion for soccer. Your support will enable OEFC to
fulfill its mission and propel the next generation of soccer enthusiasts into the next phase of
the evolution of our game.

To contribute to the OEFC Endowment Fund, please visit our website at
https://okenergyfc.org/endowment-fund or contact us directly at cgordon@okenergyfc.org.
Your generosity will make a lasting impact on the lives of aspiring soccer players in our
community.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to invest in the future of soccer in Oklahoma City.
Together, we can make a difference in the lives of children who dream of playing the beautiful
game.

Sincerely,
Christy Gordon
Endowment Chair, OEFC


